Rise Against Hunger —More Volunteers Needed
Date: Saturday, October 4, 2025
Time: 10:00 - 12:00

Please join us for our sixth annual Rise Against Hunger event at Meadows. The event is
scheduled for Saturday morning, October 4. We will be packing over 12,500 meals again
this year. Meadows has packed over 55,000 meals since the first meal packing event in
2019. In our previous events, between 60 and 70 Meadows members and friends were
able to join in Christian fellowship serving God’s kingdom by providing meals for those
who as a result of their circumstances struggle to provide for themselves and their
families.

We need more volunteers and would ask that you check your calendars and prayerfully
consider signing up for this year’s event. We also encourage you to invite your friends as
we will be packing a lot of meals. Sign-up for this year’s event will be similar to last
year as we will not be having two distinct one (1) hour shifts as we have in the past.
However, we do want to accommodate members who may only be able to participate for
one (1) hour. That said, we will be encouraging members and friends to sign up for the
full two (2) hours but will leave open the possibility of time slots of either 10:00 — 11:00
or 11:00 - 12:00.

The meals that we pack are distributed to countries all over the world with each packet
providing a nutritious meal for a family of four (4). The meals from last year’s packing
event were delivered in November 2024 to the Philippines. This is the second year that
the meals have been sent to the Philippines. We would be excited to have you join us as
we seek to serve God’s kingdom during this year’s fun-filled event. Jobs are available
for people who prefer to be seated, and if you are able to be on your feet for a while, we
have jobs for you as well. If you can help with the initial setup, we would greatly
appreciate your help in that way as well. Set up will begin around 8:30 AM.

This is the link for the online registration.
http://events.riseagainsthunger.org/meadowspc2025

Or use the QR code provided here:

We look forward to seeing you on Saturday, October 4th!!!

Please contact Wendell Bonham at (434)973-9283 or
lucemest@netscape.net to sign-up or request more details about
the event.
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